SAN JOSE STATE COLLEGE SAN JOSE 14, CALIFORNIA

Academic Council

May 13, 1965

ACADEMIC COUNCIL POLICY RECOMMENDATION

#S65-14

At its May 10 meeting the Academic Council adopted the following statement and recommended that it be accepted by the President as college policy: that the requirement of a course in swimming for non-swimming transfer women who have completed the requirement in physical education elsewhere be abolished.

ACTION BY COLLEGE PRESIDENT:

Pollark Janes, 1965

APPROVED: R. D. Clark, June 2, 1965

ACADEMIC COUNCIL NOTIFIED: June 2, 1965 (date)

Filed under: